NOTICE OF ELECTION

NOVEMBER 3RD, 2020
Voting for General Election will be in person and comply with social distancing and allow for increased voter safety.  All voting will take place at the Townhall-12708 Townhall Road Audubon, Minnesota 56511.  The polls will be open 7:00 am to 8:00 pm.  

Following CDC guidance, we request you wear a face mask or shield.  We will have masks on hand if you do not have a one.   We will continue to offer curbside voting as we have in the past.  Call township clerk at 218-287-0562 with any questions.  We look forward to a great, safe election.  








Date _________________________






_____________________________

HEATHER ANDERSON

     







Clerk, Lake Eunice Township, Becker Co, MN

                    








